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Links We Like 
 

 

Employment 

1. I Can Work http://www.catransitionalliance.org/docs/49-
IWantToWorkIKnowICan10232016(1)_212201851804.pdf 

2. California’s Data Dashboard for employment of people with developmental 
disabilities https://scdd.ca.gov/employment_data_dashboard 

3. California State Council on Developmental Disabilities – employment guides 
https://www.dds.ca.gov/ConsumerCorner/empResources.cfm  

4. Job Accommodation Network https://askjan.org/a-to-z.cfm 

5. Office of Disability Employment - entrepreneurship 
https://www.dol.gov/odep/pubs/fact/entrepreneurship.htm  

6. How technology is helping people with disabilities enter the workforce 
http://www.thesunchronicle.com/devices/features/stories/high-tech-gains-get-disabled-
people-into-workforce/article_c8129319-eead-5add-b99f-3435df1a6988.html 

7. Work readiness skills chart http://www.workreadiness.com/images/WRCprofile.pdf  

8. US Department of Education WIOA Overview  
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ovae/pi/AdultEd/wioa-overview.pdf 

9. US Department of Labor O-Net: https://www.onetcenter.org/  

10. California Career Center: https://www.calcareercenter.org/  

11. HireAble: www.HireAble.org    

 

 Managing Public Benefits 

1. Young people and benefits https://ca.db101.org/ca/situations/youthanddisability/  

2. Work is possible don’t believe the myths 
https://ca.db101.org/ca/situations/youthanddisability/focus_possible/program2.ht
m  
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Education 

1. Center for Parent Information and Resources 
https://www.parentcenterhub.org/whatiscpir/ 

2. Think College: https://thinkcollege.net/  

3. Diagnostic Center for special education www.dcn-cde.ca.gov/ 

4. Teacher lesson plan resources www.otan.dni.us/ 

5. Teaching tips for teachers 
honolulu.hawaii.edu/intranet/committees/FacDevCom/guidebk/teachtip/teachtip.h
tm 

6. Teachers vocational information center www.khake.com/ 

 

 Transition 

1. Care Parent Network – transition guide 
http://www.contracostaarc.com/assets/CARE/Moving_on_from_School_to_Adult
_Life_10.pdf  

2. Northern California Diagnostic Center http://www.dcn-cde.ca.gov/pgtt.html  

3. California Transition Alliance transition guide 
http://www.catransitionalliance.org/docs/49-
TransitionPlanningTheBasicsFall2017_104201794951.pdf 

4. Disability Rights California Transition guide 
https://www.disabilityrightsca.org/system/files?file=file-attachments/556701.pdf  

5. Planning for life after school (Canadian) 
http://www.inclusion.com/books/planningforlife.pdf  

6. U.S. Department of Labor – Transition Guide 
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/osers/transition/products/postsecondary-
transition-guide-may-2017.pdf  

7. Essential life skills for teens http://www.catransitionalliance.org/docs/49-
EssentialLifeSkillsforAllTeens_1029201591519.pdf   

8. Transition Resources for Students with Significant and Multiple Disabilities: 
http://www.ou.edu/education/centers-and-partnerships/zarrow/transition-
assessment---severe-disabilities  

9. State Council on Developmental Disabilities Acronym List https://scdd.ca.gov/wp-
content/uploads/sites/33/2016/10/SCDD-List-of-Acronyms.pdf  
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Independent Living  

1. California Foundation for Independent Living Centers http://www.cfilc.org/ 

2. California State Independent Living Council (SILC) - www.calsilc.org 

3. Independent Living Resource Center – Contra Costa http://www.ilrscc.org/  

4. Center for Independent Living - www.cilberkeley.org 

5. Community for Resources for Independent Living http www.cril-online.org/ 

6. Disability Rights Education and Defense Fund www.dredf.org/ 

7. People First www.peoplefirstca.org/ 

8. Protection and Advocacy www.pai-ca.org/ 

9. World Institute on Disability www.wid.org/ 

10. In Home Supportive Services – consumer handbook 
http://www.cdss.ca.gov/agedblinddisabled/res/pdf/ConsumerHandbook.pdf  

11. Future planning www.uic.edu/orgs/idhd/files/Briefs/SibsFuturePlanning.pdf 

 

Assistive Technology 

1. 60 Minutes video on how iPad’s assist youth with ASD communicate 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W3N1lVp27tU  

2. California Phones: free accessible telephones http://www.californiaphones.org/  

3. Assistive Technology Network www.atnet.org/ 

4. Alliance for Technology Access (ATA) http://www.ataccess.org/ 

5. Center for Assessable Technology - www.cforat.org/ 

6. Microsoft accessibility features https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/accessibility/  

7. Parents Helping Parents - https://www.php.com/assistive-technology-itech-
center/ 
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Activities 

1. Bay Area Outreach & Recreation Program (BORP) - www.borp.org 

2. Best Buddies International - www.bestbuddies.org 

3. East Bay Regional Park District Accessible Activities-  
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/accessibility/default.htm#OPDMD  

4. Nature and outdoor sports for people with disabilities www.etctrips.org/ 

5. Special Olympics, Northern California https://www.sonc.org/  

6. National Institute of Art and Disabilities - www.niadart.org 

 

 Healthcare 

1. Transition from pediatric to adult healthcare - a student guide 
http://www.acphd.org/media/121171/transition_health_care.pdf 

2. Alta Bates/Summit Disabled Community Health Clinic 
http://www.altabatessummit.org/rehab/outpatient/disabledclinic.html 

3. Centers for Disease Control information on Developmental Disabilities 
www.cdc.gov/ncbddd/dd/default.htm 

 

   East Bay Resources 

1. Care Parent Network http://www.contracostaarc.com/html/care.html  

2. Contra Costa Developmental Disabilities Council www.cchealth.org/groups/ddc/ 

3. Alameda County Developmental Disability Planning and Advisory Council 
www.acphd.org/user/services/AtoZ_PrgDtls.asp?PrgId=32 

4. Regional Center of the East Bay www.rceb.org 

5. State Council on Developmental Disabilities, Bay Area Office 
https://scdd.ca.gov/bayarea/  
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  State Resources 

1. California State Council on Developmental Disabilities: www.scdd.ca.gov/ 

2. California Department of Developmental Services (DDS) - www.dds.ca.gov 

3. California Department of Rehabilitation - www.rehab.ca.gov  

4. California Department of Education (special education) 
https://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/se/sr/  

 

  National Resources 

1. American Association on Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities - http://aaidd.org  

2. Administration for Community Living - https://acl.gov/  

3. National Institute of Art and Disabilities - www.niadart.org 

4. Social Security Administration (SSA) - www.ssa.gov 
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